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Submission: 13 March 2020 To whom it may concern, Our family moved to Kelvin Park Drive, Bringelly in 1999. We
raised our two children (30 & 35) here and enjoy the regional lifestyle raising chickens, ducks and sheep. However,
remaining close to city/ town areas such as Liverpool/ Narellan has provided a convenience in lifestyle. In &
approaching our 70’s we are semi-retired, we have worked hard in our own business for most of our lifetime. This
was our forever home. We understand progress and have certainly seen many changes to the area and surrounding
suburbs in the 21 years we have lived in the area. We hope the Aerotropolis will respect the people, the land and
animals who have come before it. We hope that we will be afforded fairness and equity during this challenging time.
We hope that all the land in green zones will be respected for the important contribution to society it will provide, in
nature reserves and parklands for workers and families to come. Though, in rationally understanding progress there
is uncertainly to our future and retirement which is unsettling and has caused significant angst in our home. What
will be important for us is to be in a position to purchase ‘like for like’ property in the vicinity. Sincerely, Helen &
John Molloy

—






